
Our Ref: NDC/HQ/69/02/27 

NATIONAL DEMOCRATIC CONGRESS 
NATIONAL SECRETARIAT 

 

                           P.O.BOX AN 5825 

        Accra – North, Ghana 

                Tel.: +233(0) 302222265 

        E-mail: ndcghhq@gmail.com  

 

                 2
nd

  July, 2024 

The Chairperson 

Electoral Commission of Ghana 

Accra, Ghana 

 

Dear Chairperson, 

REQUEST FOR THE LIST OF SECURITY PERSONNEL ON SPECIAL DUTIES 

I bring you warm greetings from the headquarters of the National Democratic Congress. I hope 

this letter finds you well and in good spirits. 

I write to formally request the list of security personnel assigned to special duties as submitted to 

you by the security agencies. This request is in line with our commitment to ensuring 

transparency and maintaining the integrity of the electoral process including their imminent 

Voter Transfer exercise scheduled for 3
rd

 to 5
th

 July 2024. 

The presence and deployment of security personnel are crucial components in the smooth 

conduct of elections, and having access to this information will enable us to adequately prepare 

and collaborate with the relevant authorities to safeguard the electoral process. 

I understand the sensitive nature of this information and assure you that it will be handled with 

the utmost confidentiality and used solely to ensure a transparent and fair electoral process. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your prompt response. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Hon Fifi Fiavi Kwetey 
General Secretary 
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